



LCAHA MEETING MINUTES 8.10.25

1. Meeting called to order at 2:07pm.
2. Board Members
 - a. President – Devin Byers – present
 - b. Vice-President – Karrie Schilling – present
 - c. Secretary – Amy Henderson – present
 - d. Treasurer – Ryan Curry – present
 - e. Scheduler – Katie Curry – present
 - f. Registrar – Dayle Stapelmann – absent
 - g. Coach in Chief – Randy Gossage – present
 - h. Social Media – Jessi Scott – present
 - i. Fundraising – Dusty Bly – present
3. Andrea – courtesy notification
 - a. 3-5 year plan to open new ice rink facility
 - b. New 501c3 to be created – funding would be apart from chiller
 - c. Influential people in the valley to be on the board
 - d. Andrea will be doing all the leg work, no current LCAHA Board Member is needed to assist.
 - e. Pros/Cons list to be collected from Reece
4. Learn to Skate – Ashley
 - a. Need all 8 skills to teach learn to skate – must be signed off by Ashley
 - b. T/Th classes with open skate Wednesday for practice
 - c. Charlotte is offering private lessons
 - d. Recital planned for 12/21
 - e. Moscow's competition is in March
 - f. Wednesday offers the opportunity to work on skills and choreography with a coach present to assist
 - g. T/W/Th – 3:45pm-5pm
 - h. \$200 for 6 week class session, \$375 for 12 week
 - i. T/Th morning adult skate 6a-7a

- i. \$175 for 12 weeks – approximately 24 practices
 - j. Ashley will need to learn how to Zam, unless someone can Zam before classes
 - k. Ashley & Karrie to work on the website and get all information fixed
 - l. Drop-in classes to start 9/23 with \$15/drop-in
- 5. At 3:06pm Devin made motion to approve board meeting minutes.
 - a. Jessi seconded. All in favor.
- 6. Devin's updates
 - a. No response from Bill yet on financial expectations.
 - b. Bill has the rebuilt motors in his custody.
 - c. Idaho State
 - i. Safe Sport contract signed.
 - ii. Sept 6 – Ketchum, Idaho 9-19am for meeting – Devin to attend.
 - iii. One person from our association needs to be on a state committee.
- 7. Dusty made motion at 3:20pm to approve for \$250 in expenses for hotel, food, and gas for Devin to attend.
 - a. Amy seconded. All in favor, none opposed.
- 8. Ryan
 - a. Voting on jersey – decided on University of Maine jersey.
 - i. Plan to potentially pay for the 2 seniors jerseys.
 - ii. Katie to figure out uniform # list.
 - b. Venmo/Zeffy deactivated.
 - c. Dusty to get contact information to contact regular donors to request switch to CheddarUp.
 - d. Dusty to help get square link on site for shirt purchases, etc.
 - e. Dusty needs access to square.
- 9. At 3:26pm Karrie made motion to approve %500 for purchasing shirts and decals.
 - a. Randy seconded. All in favor.
- 10. At 3:35pm Ryan made motion to purchase reusable logo on ice.
 - a. Karrie seconded. 5 in favor, 2 opposed, 1 abstained.
- 11. At 3:44 Ryan made motion to send out treasurer report.
 - a. Karrie seconded. All in favor.
- 12. Dusty
 - a. Sunday, August 17 from 12-8 is the SnoZone fundraiser.
 - b. Awaiting response from ParTee Golf for hose access and time for car wash.
 - c. Adult tournament advertising

- i. Need plywood and signs
- 13. At 3:50 Amy made motion to approve \$500 for advertising on adult hockey tournament.
 - a. Randy seconded. All in favor.
- 14. Adult Hockey
 - a. \$350 – drop in \$20
 - b. Adult beginner - \$250/season
 - c. Dusty & Jessi to design logo for Hocktoberfest.
- 15. Katie
 - a. Practice schedule still in progress.
 - b. Home Tournaments
 - i. Jan 2-4 – 10U
 - ii. Jan 9-11 – 14U
 - iii. Jan 23-25 – 8U
 - iv. Jan 30-Feb1 – 12U
 - c. Home Tournament Costs
 - i. 8U Jrs - \$450
 - ii. 8U Srs - \$700
 - 1. \$1100 if register for Jr/Sr
 - iii. 10U - \$800
 - iv. 12U - \$850
 - v. 14U - \$900
 - vi. 18U – potential 3 on 3
 - d. Still waiting for some away tournaments to open registration.
- 16. Randy
 - a. Coaching clinics – beginners' clinic and referring clinic
 - i. More information to come.
 - ii. Shawn Wentworth is willing to help
 - iii. Team Manager Coordinator
 - 1. Appointed for 1 year term
- 17. Karrie
 - a. Gear rental 1st & 2nd year only to begin next year
 - b. Gear needed:
 - i. 13 small, 4 medium, 2 large, 2 extend (currently available)
 - ii. Gear handout Sept 27 for Parks and Recreation
 - iii. Gear handout for association is Sept 20
- 18. At 4:57pm Devin made motion to order 20 extend to fit gear packs.
 - a. Randy seconded. All in favor.

19. Devin to call Pure Hockey to see if any bulk order discounts are available.
 - a. Helmets and skates are needed as well.
 - b. Jessi to look at grands for hockey and figure skating gear.
 - c. Karrie to contact Hockey Armor.
20. Move to table Employee Handbook.
21. Move to table Manager Manual.
22. Board Meetings Scheduled
 - a. October 19 – 1-3pm
 - b. November 16 – 1-3pm
 - c. December 7 – 1-3pm
 - d. January 18 – 1-3pm
23. Association Meeting December 7 3-4pm
24. Move to table Season Sponsor Thank Yous.
25. At 5:28pm Amy made motion to adjourn.
 - a. Devin seconded. All in favor.